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Attention Providers: Authorized Speech Therapy Code Changes 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

We are reaching out to you today to notify you about important changes to authorized speech 
language evaluation codes. Please use the new codes when submitting a claim to Health Plan of 
San Mateo. 

 

Here are the codes that are changing: 

• X4300 will be retired and replaced with 92522 

• X4301 will be retired and replaced with 92523 

 

If you’ve previously used codes 92522 and 92523 and had your claim denied, it was due to a 
system error that has since been fixed.  

 

Please direct any problems or inquiries to Julian Aldana, Health Plan of San Mateo’s Provider 
Communications Specialist at julian.aldana@hpsm.org.  

 

Thank you as always, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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